

Learning Together for Life

Executive Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH **Head of School:** Nichola Allerston BA (Hons)(QTS), NPQH

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL T: 01673 842395 F: 01673 843866 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

Tuesday 27th February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Year Six Easter School

As part of our aim that all children make excellent progress we hold an Easter School annually. In the past our Easter schools have been very popular and successful and the children have really enjoyed coming. Once again the Key Stage Two Easter School will be led by Mr Easby and this year will be supported by Mr Mullen, Mr Briston and Miss Smith.

We would very much like to invite your child to come to Easter School this year. There will be no charge to parents for any part of the week.

The children will be given additional teaching in key areas of English and Maths in an interesting and informal way. After lunch, which parents will need to provide, the children will undertake a fun educational activity.

Those children who attend every day will be taken on a trip on Thursday afternoon to reward them for attending. Children don't have to wear school uniform for Easter School.

	Monday 9 th April	Tuesday 10 th April	Wednesday 11 th April	Thursday 12 th April
Morning	Maths/English	Maths/English	Maths/English	Maths/English
Lunch	Packed Lunch	Packed Lunch	Packed Lunch	Provided by school
Afternoon	Maths/English	Maths/English	Maths/English	Trip
	Fun Educational Activity	Fun Educational Activity	Fun Educational Activity	

Please book your child's place via Wisepay. You will need to log on to Wisepay and Easter School will have been added to your homepage. Please click the link and continue through the checkout process. The cost has been set to zero. By booking this way, you are giving your child consent to attend both Easter School, and the Thursday afternoon trip.

If your child is not able to attend, please let the school office or class teacher know.

We will send a letter nearer the time with more information about the week.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Smith

Executive Head teacher









Healthy Schools